
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

March 6, 1987

M r . J o h n G o o d m a n
871 Cambridge Street
Cambridge, MA 02141

D e a r M r . G o o d m a n :

Thank you so much for your interest in SPACES and for your recent letter
about the Calendariimi in Washington, O. C. Although we had heard about
the work of Walter Rothe, we have not very much information about it,
nor do we know its current status. We have tadsen the liberty of xeroxing
your photographs for our 2urchives.

I have enclosed some information about SPACES, to let you know a little bit
about the work we do. Although, as a smedl, grassroots organization, we
do not even pretend to be eUsle to "protect" all the extant U.S. sites, there
are a variety of things that we can do.

It was featured in the December 1975 issue of Esquire magazine in an
article compiled by Barbara Damrosch. What we would like to do, at this
point, is gather more information about the site and its current status. No
one at SPACES has actually had the opportunity to see the Calendarium.

We will write to the address listed in one of the newspaper articles, and
will let you know if and when we get a response. If you have further
information. Please let us know.

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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